
 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 20-2019 

04 April 2019 
 

OVERSEAS VOTING 2019: 

SENDING OF BALLOTS AND SCHEDULE OF FIELD VOTING MISSIONS 
 

To all certified overseas voters registered at the Philippine Embassy in Moscow – your ballots are now 
at the Embassy. We remind everyone to check your name on the Certified List of Overseas Voters posted in 
our official Facebook page, website and at the Embassy’s Consular Section.  

 
The voting period is from April 13 to May 13, 2019, with the exception of April 18 and 19, which are 

Philippine non-working holidays. During this period, including weekends, the Embassy will be open from 9:00 
AM to 5:00 PM for the casting of votes. 

 

Embassy representatives will conduct field voting on the following dates and locations: 
 

DATE & TIME LOCATION SERVICES 

APRIL 14, 2019 (Sunday) 
9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

ST. PETERSBURG, RUSSIA 
Field voting and assistance to 
nationals (ATN) consultations/advice 

APRIL 20, 2019 (Saturday) 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

NUR-SULTAN (FORMERLY ASTANA), 
KAZAKHSTAN 

Field voting, passport renewal 
application, notarial services (SPA), 
NBI clearance application, ATN 
consultations 

APRIL 21, 2019 (Sunday) 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

ALMATY, KAZAKHSTAN 

Field voting, passport renewal 
application, notarial services (SPA), 
NBI clearance application, ATN 
consultations 

APRIL 28, 2019 (Sunday) 
9:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

YEREVAN, ARMENIA 
Field voting and assistance to 
nationals (ATN) consultations/advice 

MAY 5, 2019 (Sunday) 
12:00 NN – 5:00 PM 

YAKUTSK, RUSSIA 
Field voting, passport release and 
assistance to nationals (ATN) 
consultations/advice 

 

For registered voters who are unable to come to the Embassy or the field voting sites 
to cast their votes: 

 

PLEASE NOTIFY US ON OR BEFORE APRIL 8, 2019 through our Facebook Page 
“Philippine Embassy in Russia” with your FULL NAME and  COMPLETE MAILING ADDRESS 
WITH ZIPCODE so your ballot can be mailed to you. Your ballot must be sent back to the Embassy 
and received before May 13, 2019 in order for your vote to be counted. 

 
Please read our previous Overseas Voting Advisories for more information. You may direct your 

questions and concerns to COMELEC’s Office for Overseas Voting through their Facebook page, “Office for 
Overseas Voting PH” / @overseasvotingph. 

 
Maraming salamat po! 

 
  

 

 


